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Comments: My family and I have owned our home on the north side of Trout Lake Road for 30 years. During that

time I have seen traffic increase to a level that is nearly intolerable, particularly in the summer when hikers are

trying to access the Hope Lake trailhead, and when recreational vehicles are used on the galloping goose trail.

(I'm not sure what you call these kinds of recreational vehicles; they have big tires, go fast and kick up a lot of

dust, making walking on the road very unpleasant). I join in the objections submitted by the Trout Lake Owners

Association. Every point made by that objection is valid, and I repeat those as my own. I'd like to emphasize the

closing the galloping goose except for emergency traffic would be a huge benefit to the area. More of something

can be done (traffic cameras, speed bumps, etc.)  to reduce the speeds at which vehicles travel down trout Lake

Road to reach the parking area or Lake trailhead, that would be a benefit to all. 


